
 
 

 
 

  

Breheny Civil Engineering Ltd  

Flordon Road 

Creeting St Mary 

Ipswich  

Suffolk  

IP6 8NH 
 

Road Closure: The Avenue 

Essential work frame: 16/09/2024 – June 2025  

 

Works reference: Road Closure - The Avenue   

Date: 10/09/2024 

Dear Resident,  

Breheny Civil Engineering, working on behalf of Vistry, will be undertaking essential 

carriageway reconstruction works on The Avenue from Monday 16th September 2024 

till June 2025. 

To create a safe working environment and to deliver works as quickly as possible a 

road closure will be setup on The Avenue for the duration. Those looking to gain 

access to New Hall School can still do so using the existing access points off Generals 

Lane and Remembrance Ave (Diversion routes below). 

Breheny Civil Engineering shall endeavour to complete the works in a safe and timely 

manner within the specified dates. 

We acknowledge this may cause inconvenience and thank you in advance for your 

cooperation and patience whilst these works are undertaken. 

Yours faithfully,  

Breheny Civil Engineering 

For enquiries regarding the works please contact: 

Breheny Civil Engineering on 01449 720282 

 

 



 
 

 
 

  

Alternative access point to New Hall School off, Generals Lane/Loverose Way: 

  

Extents of Road Closure 

on The Avenue 



 
 

 
 

  

Alternative access point to New Hall School off, Remembrance Ave:  

Extents of Road Closure 

on The Avenue 


